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On Monday 21st May, more than 60
people gathered outside the Town Hall
before the Planning Commitee Meeting
on the future of the Garden Festival
B site. We were there to voice our
Rl objections to Langtree Mclean's
proposals for the site and a colourful, dignified demonstration took piace,
with enormous support from passers-by. Well done to all who took part! It
just shows the level of public concern and outrage at the developer's plans
and that we can make our voices heard if we all get it together.

Sadly, the commitee gave it's planning permission to the scheme
despite the numerous and eloquent attempts of campaigners and experts
and opposing councillors to make them see sense. However, we are now
calling for a public inquiry and are hopeful of getting one. The fight is not
lost and we must continue to put pressure on the council to think again
about the Garden Festival site, to listen to what the people of Liverpool
really want. Its certainly not more empty luxury flats
or the destruction of precious habitat!

How to Help:

Write to the below address calling for a full public inquiry
regarding planning application 060/3442...

Government Office for the North West

Planning

Sunley Tower

Piccadilly Plaza

Manchester

M14BE
and come to the weekly meeting in Aigbuth Cricket Club
by St Michaels Station on Wednesday at 7:3C.





[image: image2.jpg]The deadline for letters of request is only 2 weeks from
Monday 28th May! The more individual letters that are §
sent, the more likely we are to get a public inquiry!

Points to Include:
State you are requesting that both the outline planning
permission regarding buildings, and the full planning
permission regarding the proposed park (planning application
060/3442) given by Liverpool City Council on 21st May 2007 should be
called in by the Secretary of State for the Department of Communities.

State you are requesting this because:
(chose one or more of the following;)
1. the council's decision conflicts with national planning policy on
important matters,
the development has wide effects beyond its immediate locality,
the development raises significant urban design issues,
it concerns a large scale development,
it involves pollution risks,
it may result in a road being built that is not in the development.

LR

Remember the call-in process is there to respond to
i ncern and controversy.

Give evidence supporting the points you have made using some
of our main objection points; e.g.
e the park won't be economically viable,
the plan offers more Devestation than Regeneration,
the plan will destroy Liverpools unique Prom landscape,
the plan undermines Liverpools ‘Green Wedge Policy’,
the developers don't know how many trees will be lost,
the plan exposes people to unneccessary health risk,
the plan ignores the real traffic impact,
the plan ignores the City's housing palicy.

You can also e-mail your call-in request to michael.ashton @gonw. gsi.gov.uk
giving your full name and address and ideally your phone number too.
For more detalls contact  savethefestivalgardens @ googlemail.com
- or write to 'Save the Festival Garden Campaign',
Old Police Station. L17.
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